
Meet Yun Yee
Orthoptic Student Case Study

Yun Yee’s interest in neurology sparked a
fascination with the eye and its
connection to the brain, leading her to
orthoptics.

What is a typical day like? Going to
university for lectures, discussing case
studies together and sharing knowledge
with friends

Three words to describe the course?
Stressfully fun and interesting.

What is the best part of your course? 
Going on placement and seeing interesting
cases.

What is the most challenging part? 
Commuting and finding accommodation for
placement which are within budget.

Advice for prospective students? Get out of
the comfort zone and embrace changes,
enjoy the journey even if it can be difficult.

What are you looking forward to in your
orthoptic career? There are endless
opportunities to further develop my
career in terms of academic and clinical
practice. Yun Yee

Orthoptic Student
University of Liverpool

What skills/experiences have helped you? 
Professionalism, passion for expanding
knowledge.

Contact careers@orthoptics.org.uk
www.orthoptics.org.uk


